

District of Columbia GovernmentAdvisory Neighborhood Commission 6A Box 75115 Washington, DC 20013



October 23, 2009

Mr. Norman Glasgow, Jr. Holland and Knight 2099 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W., Suite 100 Washington DC 20006

RE: Request for Additional Information on the 8th and H Façade Design of the H Street Connection Redevelopment

Mr. Glasgow:

At our regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting on October 8, 2009, our Commission voted 5-0 (with five commissioners required for a quorum) to request additional information regarding the design of 8th and H corner façade of the proposed H Street Connection redevelopment.

The Commission has some concerns about how the modern 8th and H façade will integrate with the rest of the building. Please provide our Commission with samples of building materials that will be used on this portion of the façade along with more detailed renderings and/or other information that will give our community a better sense of how this portion of the façade will look once constructed.

If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Drew Ronneberg at ronneberg6a02@gmail.com or (202) 431-4305.

On behalf of the Commission,

Joseph Fengler

Joseph Tongler

Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A